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NOTICE OF ELECTRONIC ANNUAL MEETING 
 
 

SUNDAY, JUNE 27, 2021 
 
 

10:00 AM 
 
 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 
(Link to be sent to delegate when form submitted) 

 
 

 

All local associations in the province of Ontario who are chartered with CTF 
and have paid their total OTBA/CTF membership dues by June 1, 2021 are 

allowed delegates to the annual meeting provided the delegates are 
sanctioned in the 2020-2021 season. 

 
Each association is entitled to one delegate and then another per 800 

members or major part thereof, based on the previous season's 
membership. 

 
Attached is the OTBA Annual Meeting Delegate Credential form.  If your 

association is going to have delegate(s) attend the annual meeting, please 
complete the form and return it to OTBA prior to June 1, 2021 via email to 

am@otba.ca. 
 

Copies of this notice and the delegate credential form are being sent to both 
the President and Association Manager of each local association in Ontario 

and will be posted on our website. 
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